
Week 6 (February 4 – 10) 

Girl Scouts of Louisiana – Pines to the Gulf 

2024 Cookie Program 

 
• Cookie Deliveries will continue this week to outlying areas. For more information on your troop’s exact 

pick-up time, please contact your SU Cookie Manager. If you do not have a volunteer SUCM then you 
can contact the council and we will help serve you in that capacity. You can find the date on your troop 
Dashboard calendar and the address under the delivery tab “view confirmation”.  

• February 6 – Council Cookie Booth Sign-Up Open Round starts at 4pm with unlimited selections. 
 

• February 9 – Cookie Cupboards open (video link: Troop Transactions/Placing Cupboard orders) 
(Due to delayed cookie deliveries from the delivery agent, Monroe Cupboard will be February 10) 

 

• February 9 – Booth Sales begin and continue through March 3. 

➢ Communicate your booth locations and times with your parents and create a signup sheet to 

assure you have proper coverage for each booth. 

➢ Make sure you have adequate adults and girls to run a booth. ALL booths must have 2 adults and 

a minimum of 2 girls at council booth sites. 

➢ Release any booths in eBudde that you will not be using so others can. (Retail partners expect 

girl scouts to be present during the agreed upon time frames) 

➢ Girls should be interacting and engaging with customers and not waiting for someone to come to 

them and ask. 

➢ Use the Booth Inventory Sheet to keep track of your inventory. 
 

Booth sales give the girls the opportunity to learn new skills, to promote Girl Scouting, live the Girl Scout 
Promise and Law, and to sell more cookies. 

 

*Please keep in mind that selling cookies at booth sales is a privilege granted to us by local 
businesses. This privilege, if abused, could cause all Girl Scouts to lose the opportunity for additional 
sales at these locations. 

 

Some locations also have specific instructions for their business. Please review these notes listed under the 
Booth Locations in eBudde for their specific rules. * At a booth sale you represent both the council and the 
business. Please be considerate of their customers and property. Remove all empty cases. (Do not put in their 
trash cans even if broke down). If an issue arises at the location, please contact the council directly. * Do not 
involve store management. * Please take the time to share booth guidelines with everyone in your troop who 
will be participating in booth sales as they represent your troop. 

 
. 

https://youtu.be/RIbPLNx304o
https://www.gslpg.org/content/dam/girlscouts-gslpg/documents/cookie-season-resources-2023/Booth%20Inventory%20Sheet.pdf

